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I have just been told of the proposal to export liquid natural gas and am writing to strongly oppose it.  Damage to
 our environment and our resources for what gain?  Stop this effort for our country, our children and our future. And
 please extend the period for comment on this issue.

Sincerely,

Antonia Lake
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